
June 19th. 1919.

Dear Major Achton.

I think I might perhaps draw your attention to my

letter of June 14th. last addressed to Mr. Maber wherein

I said that the valuation for 8080 acres of Poorman's

reserve at $11.50 per acre - $92, &20.00 isDeisfactory to

the Department. As I understand it the Minister has not

yet ap roved of this purchase. You might find it possible

to deal with this matter before long.

Yours very truly,

Dumau Clut

Deputy Superintendent General.

Major 3. Commissionen

Settlement Board.Soldier St
tawa.
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